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To the Commitee members, 
 
I am sending a submission into the Floodplain harvesting that is taking place in the Murray 
Darling river as a concerned citizen of this country. The destruction being cause by large cotton 
farmers in the higher regions denying communities, towns and even other industries of the 
commodity of water can't be what is best for all Australians. It is currently managed to support 
the few at the expense of the many. 
 
It is bad for the environment and the economy and can in good concious be supported by the 
government and needs to be reglated and policed.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 


